
Subject: We Value Your Feedback! 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for attending our recent Church Leadership Training event on [Date]. We hope you 

found the experience enriching and beneficial to your service in our church community. 

To continue improving our training sessions, we would greatly appreciate your feedback. Your 

insights are invaluable to us and will help shape future events. 

Please take a few moments to answer the following questions: 

• What did you find most beneficial about the training? 

• Were there any areas you think could be improved? 

• Would you recommend this training to others? 

Feel free to reply to this email or use our online feedback form here. 

Thank you for your time and commitment to our church. We look forward to hearing your 

thoughts! 

Blessings, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 
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